Dear [Sponsor's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As our recent sponsorship collaboration has concluded, we
would like to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your support and partnership.

To continually improve our efforts and future sponsorships, we kindly request your feedback on
your experience with our organization. Your insights are invaluable to us, and we appreciate any
thoughts you can share regarding:

e Your overall experience with our team.

e The effectiveness of our communication.

e The value you received from your sponsorship.

e Suggestions for improvement in future collaborations.

Please respond to this email or feel free to schedule a brief call at your convenience. Thank you
once again for your support, and we look forward to your feedback.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Organization]

[Your Contact Information]



